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ACHCA Releases Updated Code of Ethics 

 

Alexandria, VA – June 25, 2014 – The American College of Health Care Administrators (ACHCA) 

recently released an updated Code of Ethics for long term care professionals as part of its commitment 

to promoting excellence in long term care leadership. 

 

On April 5, 2014, the ACHCA Board of Directors approved revisions to define expectations of the 

ACHCA Code of Ethics for long term care administrators. Enhancements include discrimination 

language reflective of current federal requirements and addresses personal conduct as an 

administrator, beyond professional responsibilities. 

 

According to President and CEO of ACHCA, Marianna Kern Grachek, MSN, CNHA, CALA, FACHCA, 

the National Association of Long Term Care Administrator Boards (NAB) has adopted the ACHCA 

Code of Ethics as a resource for state boards and agencies that license long term care administrators. 

The ACHCA Code of Ethics is posted on the About ACHCA section of the website at www.achca.org. 

 

Founded in 1962, the American College of Health Care Administrators (ACHCA) is the only 

professional association devoted solely to meeting the professional needs of today's long term care 

administrators and executives. Focusing on advancing leadership excellence, ACHCA provides 

professional education and certification to administrators from across the spectrum of long term care. 

For more information about ACHCA contact the national office at (202) 536-5120 or visit 

www.achca.org. 

### 

For more information contact:  
Becky Reisinger 
Director, Membership and Business Development 
American College of Health Care Administrators 
breisinger@achca.org | 202.470.6446 


